OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL. GOVT. COLLEGE, SAMPLA
Affiliated to Mahrishi Dayanand University,

Rohtak Beri Road, Near Municpal Committee,
Sampla-124501

% Email:- gcsamplainformation@gmail.com, Contact:- 01262-298829

Computer Practical Notice

(Date:02/12/2024)

All of the B.COM & M.COM students are informed that your
Computer Practical exam will be held on dated 6" December
2024 at 9:30 am to 12:30 pm. All students should prepare their
Computer practical files and bring them along on the given
date.
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